
 

 

 

 

May 2017 NEWSLETTER 

IMPORTANT DATES 

May 10 –Track and Field Day 

May 9 – Celebrate summer birthdays 

May 11 – Last day for preschool  

May 16 – Last day of school 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to the chilly wet spell we are having, our planting day is going to have be 

spontaneous. I will try to send a note or email the day before. I apologize but 

we can’t predict the weather. Tentatively it will be Tuesday morning, May 

3rd. Unfortunately, we are unable to have a Master Gardener this time. 

I hope you have had a chance to look at our page on the NDMA website. I am 

trying to add pictures as I get them so please check often. This is a new 

endeavor for me so I hope it only gets better! I anticipate that it will be a good 

communication tool, in the future.  

Track and field day is an activity for children who are here Monday through 

Thursday or Friday. If your child is only here Tuesday through Thursday, he 

or she will be participating in their normal school day schedule.   

The last day of school for all preschool children is May 11th.  

We have had such a wonderful year with all your children! Thank you, so 

much, for choosing our school! 

We will be celebrating all summer birthdays on May 10th. 

 

 

 


